
2/19/2013 PC#7035

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pennission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for consideig my letter.

NAME

_________

DRESS



2/19/2013 PC#7036

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQuESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME I1ic& Siq
ADDRESS ) 91 ij n 1i’u

Whcdmfl. thblr7



2/19/2013 PC#7037

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Mar4 2/25

ADDRESS )q73j 5. VJs kRd



2/19/2013 PC# 7038

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 1hreA Th9rn{A%
ADDRESS 2Oi A1ort .

3Jifie4 iq3/



2/19/2013 PC# 7039

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mi. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pennission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

____________

ADDSS /r 7<M



2/19/2013 PC# 7040

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for
cons

g my lett

ADDSS 7

U 77



2/19/2013 PC#7041

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my ltter

NE

____________

DSS LJ



2/19/2013 PC# 7042

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my le3

NAME /i /

ADDRESS 71/2 c. 6i ,,



2/19/2013 PC# 7043

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter. .

NAME 5ifA’ ZMMIRI, i1)

ADDRESS /JO ó/r *

Z/%



2/19/2013 PC# 7044

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considerin my letter.

NE

_____

ADDRESS
///&



2/19/2013 PC# 7045

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

_________________

ADDRESS gr, ).-) i /V.,’/ q



2/19/2013 PC#7046

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

:‘

//
,,// //

NE /‘1 ,/f
/

DSS ////



2/19/2013 Pc #7047

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Aineren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

______

ADDRESS /1W /t1C9:QgL



2/19/2013 PC# 7048

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME i

ADDRESS \27 ‘Co&
o€IL (O31



2/19/2013 PC #7049

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company?s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 1F7741iy k/2d1131S

ADDRESS 5L Fi2n1e A/
D1ii, L’/3



2/19/2013 PC#7050

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME hri1f N(eMk
ADDRESS 2i21 23 S . kd

.fo1ef, T



2/19/2013 PC#7051

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

D
NAME \L -

ADDRESS

_________________

.7(



2/19/2013 PC#7052

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permison to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

J —

NAME

DRESS C/17 L c



2/19/2013 PC#7053

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME ‘\1\ J’\-c4. (2 --c

ADDRESS I? -7



2/19/2013 PC# 7054

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME I.

ADDRESS Jp6oC 5.



2/19/2013 PC# 7055

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief just a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

____________

ADDRESS

_____________



2/19/2013 PC#7056

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mi. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromiiental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Aineren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

__________

ADDRESS

IL ‘3)



2/19/2013 PC# 7057

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

__________

ADDRESS I I 3 b o 0 v
Dv



2/19/2013 PC#7058

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE Q L S

ADDRESS 7i ç



____—

2/19/2013 PC#7059

IN SUPPORT 01? MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mi’. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS



--

2/19/2013 PC# 7060

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

iLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the JPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

______________

ADDRESS

______________



2/19/2013 -—. PC# 7061

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Tlierriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the cornpanys plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Aineren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides j ohs for hundreds of additional workers, niost of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

___________

ADDRESS c3 pC* {icky? J)



2/19/2013 PC#7062

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, 1)ocket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019,

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS g



2/19/2013 PC# 7063

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_______________

DSS



2/19/2013 PC#7064

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Cleric
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 \V. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060132l8

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 1 2-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Aineren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_______________

ADDSS ///



2/19/2013 PC#7065

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME j1JUl.

ADDRESS



2/19/2013 PC#7066

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

JLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2011

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME )Q-I+Ie brawn
ADDRESS V Q-(



2/19/2013 PC#7067

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S

REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variaice, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to SUppOrt various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

___
___

ADDSS

\L bk



2/19/2013 PC#7068

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601 -3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respecttully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviroruuental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for co dering my 1 er

NAME

ADDRESS }v CLLr
\, JD



2/19/2013 Pc #7069

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS )E) tL 2flp(



2/19/2013 PC # 7070

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending onenvironmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviromnental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to 400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5miffion on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested varIance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME I-L7a )-‘V-

ADDRES S 14og
jo/it, 2Z ô



2/19/2013 PC#7071

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NTJMBER PCB 13-24

January2013

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago,IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. ThelTiauJt:

1 respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve MidwestGeneration’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to i-educe, not liminate, epending onenvironmental improvements during o years in the middle of a 12-year emissionsreduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by thetime the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider1that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of thebuilding and construction trades. It spends close to S400 million on goods and servicesfrom Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businessesthroughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME /2

ADDRESS Y //&



2/19/2013 PC#7072

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviroimiental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

(I

ADDRESS 35 Hcbd’r’ OQ-f

JJ/efj



2/19/2013 PC#7073

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GE1’ERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKFT NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriau.lt, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requestel Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve MidwestGeneration’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending onenvironmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissionsreduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by thetime the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of thebuilding and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and servicesfrom Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businessesthroughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 7y O7

ADDRESS i/L011t q/



IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mi. Joim Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, 1L 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve MidwestGeneration’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking penrmission to reduce, not eliminate, spending onenvironmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissionsreduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by thetime the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthebuilding and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and servicesfrom Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations. and nearly $5million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businessesthroughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
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PC#7075

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. Joim Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St. Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending onenviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the LPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME {
ADDRESS 3) +UbD +

--



2/19/2013 PC#7076

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve MidwestGeneration’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pennission to reduce, not eliminate, spending onenvironmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissionsreduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by thetime the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of thebuilding and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and servicesfrom Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businessesthroughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considerinmy letter.
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PC#7077

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQIJESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriaiilt:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve MidwestGeneration’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending onenviromnental improvements during two years in the niiddle of a 12-year emissionsreduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by thetime the state program ends in 2019.

1 also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of thebuilding and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and servicesfrom Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5ntiuion on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businessesthroughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_____________

ADDRESS .2”l



2/19/2013 PC #7078

TN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
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2/19/2013 PC#7079

U SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
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PC#7080

IJ4 SUPPORT OF MiDWEST GENERAT[ON’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060132l8

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiuly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve MidwestGeneration’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that haveensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending onenvironmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissionsreduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitmentsunder state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by thetime the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ainereim reliefjust a few monthsago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of thebuilding and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and servicesfrom Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businessesthroughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NA

_____________________

ADDRESS / {- ‘jLjy) /i(


